
The Photographers’ Formulary 
19th Century Workshops in Montana 

 
 
Summer 2014 
 
Dear Prospective Assistant 
 
Thank you for your interest in the Formulary assistantship program. Some of you 
showed an interest in last year’s workshops so I am also including you in this 
year’s list of potentials. If any of these workshops listed on our web site 
www.photoformulary.com appeals to you please call Lynn 1-800-922-5255 to see 
if the class is confirmed. 
 
As an assistant you will be on call during the workshop to do whatever needs to be 
done for the instructor. Helping to keep track of students, and keeping course 
materials in order, preparing chemistry, keeping track of inventory, cleaning the 
darkrooms and anything else needing done, making sure that the Classrooms and 
darkroom are cleaned and straightened on Friday after the classes have ended.  
In return for your services you will have the benefit of taking the workshop, 
including the opportunity to photograph and make prints, where applicable. Your 
compensation will be the opportunity to learn from a master in his field. Your 
room and board will also be taken care of during your stay. In the event that a 
workshop must be canceled, that you are scheduled to assist for you will be 
notified thirty days ahead. Please do not arrive here to pursue your own interests 
only!! 
 
Please fill out the enclosed questionnaire and return it as soon as possible as 
positions are currently being filled.  I look forward to meeting you in Montana.  
 
Best Regards; 
Lynn Wilson 
Workshops in Montana 
PO Box 950  
Condon MT 59826 
 
 
 

PLEASE RETURN YOUR QUESTIONNAIRE TO THE ADDRESS ABOVE.  THANK YOU. 
 


